
Message from the PTA:

We had another great week at Richfield. Thank you to everyone for coming to our PTA meeting, and
a big thank you to Mrs. Pruchnicki and Mrs. Macauda for joining us and providing some great
information about what they do at Richfield.

We also want to congratulate Mr. Petsche for being named Richfield's Outstanding District
Educator and Ms. Green for winning the Helping Hands award! Each year, PTA members nominate



and vote for candidates at each Revere school in recognition for the work they do. Thank you both
for all you do at Richfield!!

We are in need of a few more volunteers on Monday for drop off in the morning from 8-8:30. If you
are interested, please check out the signup genius here. Thank you!

Lastly, just a reminder that winter parties are this Tuesday for all grades. If you are signed up to
volunteer at the parties, your room parents should have communicated the check-in procedures
already. Please reach out to your room parent if you have any questions. Thanks!

The last day of school:

December 19:
Pancakes with Principals
Preschool Winter Party
10:15 AM- KG Winter Party
2:00 PM - Winter Party

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E48A4A92EA0F58-46842187-drop#/
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